
Hello, 

I am writing to urge passage of this bill to protect our wildlife from barbaric killing contests which should not be 

sanctioned. Such rampant disrespect for the animals we share our planet with. This is not hunting, this is sick 

behavior. I believe I am in the majority opinion, even though most people are probably not even aware that these 

"contests" exist.  We are better than this. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Helen Michelle Johnson 

8555 N Calhoun Ave 

Portland, Oregon 97203 

(716) 909 4320 

 

 


